
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

December 22, 2023 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Petition for an Order Authorizing Deferred Accounting Treatment of PSE’s  
Wildfire Insurance Costs 
Docket UE-23____  

Dear Executive Director Hunter: 

Enclosed for filing please find the following documents submitted on behalf of Puget Sound 
Energy (“PSE”): 

1. Petition for an Order Authorizing Deferred Accounting Treatment of PSE’s Wildfire
Insurance Costs;

2. Attachment A - Memo from PSE’s Insurance Broker;

3. Attachment B; and

4. Certificate of Service.

While PSE intends to begin following the requested accounting in December 2023, we recognize 
this petition will not be ruled on prior to the end of 2023. PSE will rely on paragraph 25 in the 
Third Supplemental Order in UE-020417 to begin following the requested accounting in 
December 2023 until the Commission is able to rule on the petition. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2105 or susan.free@pse.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan Free
Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and  
Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2105 / susan.free@pse.com
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cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 Jeff Roberson, WUTC Staff 
 
Attachments: 
Accounting Petition 
Attachment A 
Attachment B 
Certificate of Service  
   


